From: Charlotte Nations

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2015 written testimony
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 9:39:00 AM

To whom it may concern,

The voting citizens of Oregon have already made their will abundantly clear. In 2014,
Measure 88 was effectively defeated by 68% of Oregonians. By introducing this HB 2015
and moving it forward to committee Oregon's legislators have shown a complete lack of
understanding when it comes to representation.

A driver's license is a privilege. Legally driving in America is not a right and definitely not a
need. The illegal aliens of Oregon who have already broken our country's laws by entering
illegally have no respect for the rule of law. They do not need to drive as we have abundant
options for public transportation, walking, or biking. They are already driving in Oregon
without licenses and will not use this new bill to become compliant. HB 2015 is a waste of
taxpayer dollars and just one more reprehensible instance of legislators ignoring their voting
base. Vote no on HB 2015 to protect law abiding citizens.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Nations

1130 Nebraska Court NE
Salrm, OR 97301

(503) 480-4698
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